
NEWS FROM THE CAFETERIA  

 

 
 

 In an effort to keep students safe we have made several changes this year in how 

lunches are to be distributed. Lunches will be served with one item selection along 

with a choice of fruits, vegetables and milk, packaged in a sack lunch, grab-and-go 

style. Students will not be coming to the cafeteria; lunches will be available outside 

classrooms at the end of the day. For trailers there will be two areas in the cafeteria 

to pick up lunches, one for the G trailer and one for the H and I trailers. At the 

beginning of 4th period each student will be asked if they are getting a lunch that day. 

We will have extra lunches available in the cafeteria if a student changes their mind 

and would like to get a lunch. 

 

Important Notes: 

 

o Students need to get their lunch from the pod they ordered from. 

o Servers will ask which fruits and vegetables they would like in their sack 

lunch, and then place it on the table. 

o To avoid spreading germs, students are encouraged to wait to retrieve the 

items until requested to do so by the server. 

 

 Students will be able to pay lunch money at the cafeteria in the morning before 

school starts or before they get on the bus to go home. Money will not be accepted at 

the pods. We encourage parents to use the mypaymentsplus.com website to make 

online payments in advance. 

 Breakfast will be available every morning from 7:40-8:10. Students will be asked to 

stay in an assigned area while eating. 

 For a limited time, a few ala carte items will be available for purchase at the 

cafeteria in the morning before school starts. Students will need to pay cash for any 

items purchased. These items will not be available at any other time. 

 Student workers and the purchase of a second slice of pizza are suspended until 

further notice. 

 Willowcreek students doing online school can pick up a lunch at Willowcreek from 

12:45-1:15. 


